
 
December Newsletter 

 
 ​With December themes being Winter and Christmas, we have 
plenty of exciting learning experiences and fun activities to look 
forward to!  
 
In our classroom you will see the children doing different 
learning activities to supplement these topics! Such as 
Christmas puzzles, doing a Christmas countdown activity! We 
also will be doing some fun science experiments with real candy 
canes, decorating our classroom Christmas tree and patterning 
with Christmas lights!  
 
In our sensory table you will see us using our fine motor skills to 
pick up Rudolph's nose with tweezers, playing with snow balls 
and making “cookies” with play dough! Our dramatic area will 
have a Bakery set up for children. Some art projects you will see 
are making Christmas ornaments, Christmas paintings and also 
a top secret one that won't be revealed until Christmas! Some 
songs you might hear your children singing are “S-A-N-T-A,” 
‘’Reindeer Pockey …” and ‘’ A Christmas Tree’’.  
 
December is a very busy month with full of activities. Yoga 
instructor will be coming to school to do glow yoga with us.  We 
will have a pajama and movie day with yummy hot chocolate 
and popcorns. We will be baking our own cookies as well. We 
need parent volunteers for all our special activities. Please sign 
up if you can help.  



 
Our Christmas party will be on December 17 @ 10am -12:30pm 
in the community hall for the whole school. Please join us for 
the party with your children. There will be a signup sheet 
outside the classroom for the food that we need for the party.  
 
Important Dates 
● Pajama and Movie Day- Dec 5 and 6 
● Glow yoga- Dec10 and 11 
● Christmas party- Dec 17 
● Baking Day- Dec 18 and 19 

 
Discovery Time Team 
Kavita and Bhawani 
 


